
7/2/2020 Mail - Michael O'Grady - Outlook

RE: AT&T PHX01_008_A / Bus Stop Sign Removal & Reinstallation / 5401 N Scottsdale 
Road

Michael O'Grady 
Thu 8/22/2019 4:04 PM
To: Garcia, Robert 

Will do. Thank you Robert.

Mike O’Grady | Real Estate Specialist
Smartlink

michael.ogrady@smartlinkllc.com
Suite 220

Scottsdale, AZ 85258

From: Garcia, Robert  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 3:56 PM
To: Michael O'Grady 
Cc: Bray, Victoria ; Ely, Larry 
Subject: RE: AT&T PHX01_008_A / Bus Stop Sign Removal & Reinstalla on / 5401 N Sco�sdale Road

Mr. O’Grady,

As per our conversion regarding the removal and transfer of the VMR Bus sign located at 5401 N Sco�sdale Road. 
The subject sign will be removed only for the  me it will take to remove and replace the new pole.  

Please consider this email approval and consent to remove and transfer the subject VMR bus sign to the new 
proposed light pole. As a s pula on, we ask that you provide us with the date and  me you will be switching out 
poles and a contact person that will be on site.  One of our inspectors will verify and confirm the sign was 
replaced in a  mely manner and without any damage.

Thanks,

Rob Garcia
U li es Manager
Valley Metro

  

rgarcia@valleymetro.org



7/2/2020 Mail - Michael O'Grady - Outlook

From: Michael O'Grady  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 9:18 AM
To: Garcia, Robert 
Cc: Bray, Victoria 
Subject: FW: AT&T PHX01_008_A / Bus Stop Sign Removal & Reinstalla on / 5401 N Sco�sdale Road

Robert,
A�er our conversa on yesterday, I did note receive an email from you giving AT&T permission to swap the bus 
sign onto the new pole. Please call me if there is an issue.
Thanks!

Mike O’Grady | Real Estate Specialist
Smartlink

michael.ogrady@smartlinkllc.com

From: Michael O'Grady 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 1:47 PM
To: 
Cc: Terese LoPres  
Subject: AT&T PHX01_008_A / Bus Stop Sign Removal & Reinstalla on / 5401 N Sco�sdale Road

Victoria,
AT&T will be removing an exis ng light pole and replacing it with a Small Wireless Facility (SWF) at the address 
above. I have a�ached a photo of the subject light pole. The Town of Paradise Valley requires an authoriza on 
from Valley Metro allowing AT&T to remove the bus sign on the exis ng pole and transfer it to the new SWF pole. 
 Please respond to this email authorizing the swap or advise on the process for ge�ng authoriza on.
Thank you!

Mike O’Grady | Real Estate Specialist
Smartlink

michael.ogrady@smartlinkllc.com




